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PRESS RELEASE 

 
Another Turbox for Palm  

(by Dan Brunton) 
 

It seems that the Palm Group in Germany are very happy with their choice of speciality gluers, 
manufactured by Bahmüller GmbH. Following the successful installations of a Turbox BJD 2100 at 
Palm’s Europack factory in Wörth and a Turbox BJD 1700 with Powerpacker at the Beco factory in 
Hasselroth, a third Turbox BJD 2300 was recently installed at the Group’s Packwell facility in 
Schwepnitz. 
 
With the latest investment in the Bahmüller speciality gluer, (which was developed in partnership 
with JD Engineers of Holland), Palm has been able to expand its market share of multi-piece 
packaging and this drove them to the decision that they needed to equip the new machine with a 
Topmatcher multi-piece feeder. 
 
“Many of the Palm technical team have attended our Turbox Workshops over the years,” explains 
Ulrich Wolz, Managing Director of Bahmüller. “It was thanks to these workshops that we gathered 
detailed feedback and ideas and effectively resulted in our development of the Turbox II, which was 
launched this year.” 
 
The latest generation of the machine is well regarded for its short set-up times, as well as its 
excellent folding accuracy. Its 'Unique Eject' system allows single boxes to be ejected, and this is 
just one of the brand new features of the new generation of Turbox. Due to advances made to the 
Boxflow®Control system, set-up of repeat jobs is optimised and set-up is made even faster. 
 
“This new installation at Palm is the 30th Turbox to be installed since we introduced the concept to 
the market,” confirms Mr Wolz. “Of this number, no fewer than 12 have been equipped with the 
Topmatcher unit. I am very happy to report that interest remains strong for this machine, and that 
Palm Group has now placed its order for a fourth machine which will be installed in the second half 
of 2012.” 

 

  
 


